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[04/07/25] 
 
Dear Councillor, 
  

 
RE: [Safer Streets Summer Campaign] 

 

I am writing to inform you of the exciting and proactive steps being taken across Merseyside 
this summer as part of the Government’s Safer Streets Summer campaign, which forms a 
key element of the Neighbourhood Policing Guarantee. 
 
The Safer Streets Summer campaign is a national initiative designed to enhance visible 
policing, reduce anti-social behaviour, and increase public confidence in community safety. 
It aims to ensure that residents feel safer in the places they live, work, and visit—
particularly in town centres. 
 
Here in Merseyside, my office, in close partnership with Merseyside Police and Local 
Authority partners, has developed a comprehensive local delivery plan to bring the 
campaign’s aims to life. This plan outlines a wide range of activities and interventions that 
will be implemented throughout the summer to support safer, stronger communities.  
 
I am pleased to confirm that this delivery plan has now been finalised and submitted to the 
Home Office. As part of our commitment to transparency and local engagement, you will 
shortly receive invitations to join walkabouts in town centres that have been prioritised 
under the plan. These walkabouts will provide an opportunity to see first-hand the work 
being done and to engage with officers and partners on the ground. 
 
In addition, I will be writing to you again shortly with further information on 
the Neighbourhood Policing Guarantee as a whole, with the final details being confirmed 
internally.  
 
Thank you for your continued support in helping to make Merseyside a safer place for 
everyone. I look forward to working with you over the summer and beyond. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Emily Spurrell 

Police & Crime Commissioner for Merseyside 
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